
 

Just looking around we can tell that 

Fall is on its way, so much different 

than usual.  Of course, the whole 

season has been different, so we 

enjoy it while we can.                         

******************************                               

I recently read “That perception is a 

key component of gratitude, and 

gratitude is a key component to joy.  

Some people could be given an entire 

field of roses and only see the thorns 

in it.  Others could be given a single 

weed and only see the wildflower in 

it.”  Which one are you, we all face 

changes in our life, whether it is our 

health, family dynamics, or a living 

situation, or something else.  I hope 

you take the weed and see the 

wildflower.                                   

******************************  

We had another wonderful meal in 

August, thank you to Betty and Steve,  

their daughter, and Audrey their 

helper.  It was delicious.                 

******************************

Our September 14th meal at 5 p.m. 

will be served by Alie, Virginia, Jerrie, 

and Rachel.  The menu will be pork 

loin, macaroni salad, beans, and bars.   
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Cost is $4.00 per person, Sign up at 

the club house by the 8th.  Ed Watts 

from the Fremont Police Department 

will be our guest, and share 

information on Scams, what to watch 

for and what to do.  A lot of that is 

happening all the time, so get 

informed as to what you can do and 

how to prevent getting caught in a 

scam.   

******************************  

COME ONE, COME ALL                         

It's Fair Time!!!!!!!                           

Come join us at Somers Point’s 

version of the State Fair.                  

Games, prizes, and “fair foods”!   

Monday, September 4th from 1-3 p.m. 

at the Club House.  Admission is $1, 

to help cover expenses.  Sponsored 

by Mildred and John B.                  

****************************** 

Other upcoming events to mark on 

your calendar: 

Eric Hevelone from American Senior 

Benefits will be at our October 12th 

meal to answer questions about 

Medicare and Insurance changes for 

2024.  Eric has helped many residents 

here find proper insurance for their 

needs, come, and find out the latest.                                      

******************************   



ELIVIS TUNES AT THE CLUB HOUSE.  
Bring your dancing shoes.  Sunday, 
October 22, from 2-4 p.m.  Tunes by 
Gary M. Snacks by Marlene M.              
A day full of memories.                                      
******************************    
A catered Thanksgiving meal is being 
planned again.  It will be held on 
November 16th.  Watch for more 
information.  
****************************** 
There have been some changes at the 
Club House, thanks to the Housing 
staff.  We especially appreciate the 
new tables and covers, the new 
cabinet now contains Puzzles, Games, 
& DVDs, which you can borrow or 
gather with friends to do there.  The 
bookshelf in the “reading corner” 
holds many books you can borrow 
and return.  We will soon have some 
sound barriers installed to help with 
the sound when there is a large group 
of people.  If you use Wi-Fi, note the 
sign with numbers posted at the club 
house to use it.  Also, please 
remember that chairs were made to 
be sat on not tables, sitting on tables, 
or sliding them on the carpet is hard 
on the legs.  Thank You.          
******************************   
Are you interested in playing Hand 
and Foot, or learning how?  Jan A. is 
willing to organize a group, if you 
would like to find out more about it 
contact Jan.                                       
****************************** 

With the new year just around the 
corner, we will again have sign-up 
sheets out soon on the bulletin board 
by the kitchen, we will be looking for 
people willing to serve a monthly 
meal, and to help with keeping the 
Club House clean.  Even though 
wiping tables and a little vacuuming 
after each event is done, a once a 
month cleaning of the kitchen and 
bathroom are needed too.  The 
supplies are there for you to use, and 
we just recently replaced the vacuum 
cleaner with a lighter-weight one.  
Please do your part.   Thanks!       
******************************  
Note:  New phone number for Dave J.  
402-763-7309                   
****************************** 
Treasurers Report as of 8/22          
Dues Fund----------$11.45                
Bingo----------------$414.93             
Meal Fund---------$312.98         
Balance-------------$838.36              
******************************
*September Birthdays:                       
Patty W.-------------------7th                
Donna M.-----------------9th                  
Jeanie K.------------------13th            
Patricia A.----------------25th                        
Pam B.--------------------25th 
****************************** 
We send our Get Well wishes this 
month to: Rod T., Shirley F., Leona P., 
Ivy Z., Sandy B., Barb R., Betty H., & 
Jeanie K.  We wish you all well.                        
 



******************************   
We also extend our sympathy to 

Lenora P. on the death of her sister, 

and Rachel J. on the death of her 

brother.                            

******************************

On September 9th from 11 a.m. till 3 

p.m. the City of Fremont will be 

hosting an Artisans Fair.  Displays of 

local artist will be at different 

businesses downtown, our own Mae 

B. will be displaying her artwork.  

Take a walk downtown, look at all the 

talent, it is amazing.                         

****************************** 

Lanore P. would like to thank all those 

who made her 90th birthday special 

with cards, phone calls, visits, and 

coming to her open house.  It will be 

a day to remember.                           

******************************  

We welcome Cheryl A.  at 1118   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

                              


